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After a review of the coursework offered by the Azerbaijan State University of Economics (ASUE),
the described sequences and concentrations of the MBA Program appear to be similar to those
expected of accredited universities in the United States, both in terms of coursework offered and
breadth of curricular options. While the coursework does appear to be similar, no determination as
to whether the coursework is substantively equivalent is possible without access to syllabi, material
used in instruction, and documentation of the learning outcomes attained by the students of ASUE.

Park University is institutionally accredited by the Higher Learning Commission (HLC) and the
School of Business at Park is programmatically accredited by the Accreditation Council for
Business Schools and Programs (ACBSP). As such, the institution faces requirements that would
necessitate a review of individual courses offered by ASUE in conjunction with partner Moscow
International Higher Business School (MIRBIS) to determine the suitability for using each course
as preparation for any term of study at Park University.
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